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09.09.20 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely summer break - it has been lovely having all the children 
back and seeing them settle back so well into school life.  
 
Today your child will bring home their login details for Purple Mash. Purple Mash will be 
used for all homework and for spellings across all year groups. Please keep these details safe 
and it is important that the children do not share these details with each other to protect 
their privacy. It is important that you encourage your child to complete all homework to 
help them with their learning as the work set links with what the children are learning in 
school.  It helps the children to work independently, builds confidence and allows you to 
have an active role in your child's education. Teachers                              ’  
homework via Purple Mash.  
 
If you do not have access to a computer, tablet or the internet, please let the class teacher 
know when you drop off or pick up your child. 
 
If you have any querie                                         ’                  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms L Wallace 
Assistant Headteacher Key Stage 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 


